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February 3, 2020

Dear Doctoral Students Graduating in March 2020,

The following certificates can be issued on or after the Commencement Day (March 24, 2020).
1) Graduation Certificate
2) Degree Certificate

If you would like to receive the above certificates on the Commencement Day, please fill in

an application form and submit it to Graduate Student Affairs Section by Friday, March 6, 2020.

Make sure to bring your student ID card when submitting your application.

[NOTE]

If you file your PhD application during the period from January 21 to March 31, 2020, your diploma
will be issued on September 25, 2020. Your graduation/degree certificates can be issued in a few
months from the day of your dissertation defense (presentation). For any questions, please contact
Graduate Student Affairs Section.

From 1st October 2019, graduates and those who have left the university will be charged for their
certificate request. In addition, certificate request must be made through the university's online
application system.

This means you will be charged for your certificate request after leaving Kobe University (on and
after March 25, 2020).

Graduate Student Affairs Section
TEL: 078-382-5193 (IKEDA)



